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Tiger Brennan Drive and Berrimah 
Road Overpass 
Project update 

The Department of Logistics and Infrastructure is preparing to reconnect traffic to Berrimah Road as part 
of the Tiger Brennan Drive and Berrimah Road Overpass project. 

The next stage of the works will see the opening of the Tiger Brennan Drive, Palmerston bound on and off 
ramps to traffic on Saturday 18 January 2025.  

The ramps will reconnect Tiger Brennan Drive, Palmerston bound traffic to and from Berrimah Road north 
which has been closed to road users since March 2023. 

Access to Berrimah Road south is expected to be completed by the end of February 2025. 

Every effort has been made to limit construction time and disruptions, while ensuring improved safety for 
road users and construction workers.  

If you require more information, contact the Department of Logistics and Infrastructure on email 
TBD.Overpass@nt.gov.au, phone 1800 319 881 or go to facebook.com/RoadReportNT. 

 


